
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Come and join us for a morning to see 
how we teach maths in school.  
 
Join your child in class at 9:00am and 
spend an hour with them learning 
how fun maths can really be! 
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Harvest Assembly 
Our Harvest Assembly this year is on Thursday 2nd October at 
2:30pm (this is a change of time from the last newsletter) in 
the school Hall. All the children will be singing the harvest songs 
they have been learning for the past few weeks. The harvest 
assembly is a lovely event and it is the children’s first chance of 
the year to show off to you. 
 
We will again this year be collecting food for the Bordon Food 
Bank, run by St Marks Church. Rev. Deborah Scott-Bromley the 
vicar of St Marks will be at our assembly to collect any 
donations. 
 
This year the food bank specifically needs donations of; 
Tinned soup 
Tinned meat 
Tinned fish 
Dried milk 
 
However any donations of any packet food, cans or toiletries 
such as toothpaste would be very welcome. The Food Bank 
does not need any baked beans or pasta as they have more than 
enough of those items. 
 
The food bank works on a voucher scheme, so if you know of a 
family in need please talk to us at school or directly to Rev. 
Scott-Bromley 

 

Non-Uniform Day 
Thursday 2nd October 

To link in with our Harvest Assembly  we are also having a non-school uniform day. The children can come in 
whatever clothes they like but being harvest and the start of Autumn, coming in Autumn colours would be 
nice. The children will be doing cooking activities during the day so please send the children in wearing 
clothes you don’t mind them getting messy in! 
 
We are also using the day to promote the governments new universal free school meals for all infant 
children. All children in school can have a free hot dinner every day. There is no need to sign up or do 
anything other than send your child into school. The children are having a special meal on the day which is a 
combination of their favourite meals from the past year. 

 


